- November 17, 1995

Mr. Herb Wainer
Howizons Incorporated
18531 South Miles Road
Cleveland, OH 44128

Dear Mr. Wainer:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I have replaced Mr. Tim
Johnson as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission project manager and point of
contact within the Low-Leve)l Waste and Decommissioning Projects Branch.

Please send future correspondence to:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: John T. Buckley

Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning
Projects Branch

Division of Waste Management

Mail Stop T7F-19

Washington, DC 20555-0001

[ look forward to meeting you in the future. In the interim, I can be reached
at (301) 415-6607. My fax number is (301) 415-5398.

Sincerely,
[Original signed by:]

John T. Buckley

Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning
Projects Branch

Division of Waste Management
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